
The Minnesota Academy of Science Seeks: 

 
Fostering Opportunities & Relationships in STEM Education (FORSE) provides mentoring 

and enrichment to students from populations traditionally underrepresented in STEM fields. This 
program pairs STEM professionals and graduates with students for mentoring and brings 

specialized enrichment units to partner schools and programs. 
 
 

 
 

STEM Content STEM Professionals Sponsors 
 

• A virtual tour of your 
workplace, laboratory, research 
trip, etc.  
 

• A video lesson that walks 
students through a STEM lesson, 
practice, or activity  
 

• Other STEM activities 
worksheets, paper activity 
sheets/booklets, experiment 
descriptions, etc.  

 
Information and submission 
instructions can be found HERE 

 

 

• Mentor or Tutor students in 
grades 5-12. Register your 
interest HERE 
  

• STEM in 10 Videos Tell the 
story of your career path by 
answering 10 questions. Women 
and BIPOC in STEM needed to 
encourage students to pursue 
STEM and expose them to 
knowledge about STEM career 
opportunities. Information and 
instructions can be Found HERE 

 

• Provide critical funding 
 

• Assist with volunteer 
recruitment 
 

• Supply much-needed supplies & 
materials. 

 

• Receive recognition for your 
contributions 
 
 

DONATE at 
mnmas.org/contributions 
or contact 
saragomez@mnmas.org 

 

Learn more & register at mnmas.org/forse 

MINNESOTA ACADEMY OF SCIENCE 

FORSE STEM Mentoring & Enrichment 
 
 

VOLUNTEER 
 

Share your passion for STEM! 
 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5d72bfd58cd4bf332c64cacd/t/60a7e69ad5bb325fd2736a80/1621616282372/_FORSE+enrichment+materials+description.pdf
https://minnesotaacademyofscience.salsalabs.org/volunteersignup/index.html
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5d72bfd58cd4bf332c64cacd/t/60a7e184188d6e641f145782/1621614980507/STEM+in+10+Video+Information+Web.pdf
file:///C:/Users/sarai/AppData/Roaming/Microsoft/Word/mnmas.org/contributions
mailto:saragomez@mnmas.org
https://www.mnmas.org/forse
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